
 

DBE FIRM REQUEST FOR SERVICES 

 

Date:  01/25/2023 

From:  Luzerne County Transportation Authority  

The Luzerne County Transportation Authority (LCTA) is solicitating letters of interest and 

completed vendor profiles from DBE firms currently certified with the Pennsylvania Unified 

Certification Program (PA UCP) for the following services:  Printing services, transit vehicle parts 

and components, commercial/industrial oils and lubricants, professional services, IT hardware 

and software, landscaping and grounds maintenance, HVAC contracting, and construction 

subcontractors.     

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Frank Knorek, Compliance Analyst/DBELO 

Luzerne County Transportation Authority 

315 Northampton St.  

Kingston, PA 18704 
 

P:  570-288-9356 x204 

E:  fknorek@lctabus.com 

 


